
Welcome to a brand new school year!

We are happy to have you start the year with us. We are going to

be doing a lot of fun activities throughout the year and learn so much.

Among these items, we will be starting a coffee business where you will

read orders that are placed by teachers, make the order and then

deliver. We will also be doing a mail run where mail will be delivered to

teachers that sign up. The skills that will be worked on are following

directions, completing a task in the right order, socialization, being out

in the school community, cooking, math skills, reading skills and social

skills. We will be having snack time in the morning, so a snack will need

to be provided each day. Above all, we will have fun and a great year.

Here is a list of materials that will be needed this year:



● Elmer’s glue sticks

● Plastic pencil box

● 3-pack tissues

● Old shirt to wear for paint and craft activities

● Change of clothes that can be kept at school

● Black Expo Markers

● Headphones for the Chromebook

● Water Bottle that has a flip top straw. No screw on caps.

● Composition notebook for daily communication

● Plastic folder

● If your child wears pull-ups or diapers, please make sure

those are sent in with wipes.

● Extra set of clothes to keep at school.

We all look forward to a great school year.

Jamie Lindsley

Foundations Teacher

Cell phone- 315-752-6066


